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Purpose of Report: 
 
To provide the Area Partnership with details of the 2024/25 final budget position 
for Victoria Park Area Partnership.  
 
 
 
 

Recommendations: 
 
The Area Partnership is asked to: 
 

a) Note the 2024/25 Final Area Budget Funding position for Victoria Park 
Area Partnership, as detailed in the Appendix. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Item 9  
 
16th April 2025  



1. Background 
 

1.1 Glasgow City Council’s City Administration Committee on 15th February 2024, 
allocated funding to the 23 Area Partnerships. The allocation for the Victoria 
Park Area Partnership was £59,732.90.  

 

2.    Area Budget Allocations / Expenditure to date 
 
2.1 A total amount of £59,732.90 of the Area Partnership’s Area Budget was 

allocated to various projects across the Ward.  All projects, including amount 
awarded and purpose of award, are detailed in the Appendix. 

 
2.2   The Area Partnership has fully spent the budget for 2024/25. 
 

3. Recommendations 
 
3.1 The Area Partnership is asked to -  
 
 a)  Note all Area Budget Funding Applications approved, including those under 

the Delegated Authority Scheme, as detailed in the Appendix; and 
 
 b)  Note the Victoria Park Area Partnership Final Area Budget position. 

 
 

 
 
 


